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May 20, 2009  
 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street 

Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Via RESS and by courier 

 

Dear Ms. Walli:  

 

Re: EB-2008-0150 Low-income Energy Assistance Program Implementation Working 

Groups 

 

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is the voice of Ontario’s electricity distributors.  

 

The EDA would like to nominate Maurice Tucci, Policy Director, Distribution and Regulation, 

to participate in the OEB’s LEAP Financial Assistance Working Group. Mr. Tucci participated 

in the OEB’s stakeholder consultations on the Low Income Energy Assistance Program last fall 

and has extensive experience on regulatory issues.   

 

Mr. Tucci prepared the EDA’s submissions on low income issues and has carried out 

consultations with members on LEAP program implementation issues.  The EDA will be 

continuing to consult with members on low income issues and Mr. Tucci will assist in keeping 

members informed on the progress in addressing the implementation issues.     

   

Yours truly, 

 

 

“original signed” 

 

 

Richard Zebrowski 

Vice President, Policy & Corporate Affairs 
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